
 
 
 
 
 

 
“Central Nine exists to engage and empower students by providing career-based instruction in an innovative learning environment.  We make an 

IMPACT on our students’ personal and professional SKILLS, which enables them to succeed in post-secondary and career opportunities.” 
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Melanie Carpenter, and Corinna Vonderwell 
 
 

Staff Services (Curriculum, Instruction, Programs, Staffing)  
Staffing 
Ms. Caitlin Preda has joined the team as an Instructional Assistant.  Ms. Preda is working primarily in the Resource building. 
 
Next Level Programs of Study 
Representatives from Student and Staff Services will meet with each Career Cluster on Wednesday, December 9 to discuss Next 
Level Programs of Study.  Information will be shared about each Next Level Program and discussion will begin regarding 
implementation in 2021-2022 and beyond. 
 
Virtual Prospective Student Open House 
The Virtual Prospective Student Open House is live on our website!  A video about each program is now available for view.  
Promotion for the virtual event will begin on Thursday, December 10.  Prospective students and parents have the opportunity 
to sign up for a live conference with the instructors, which will take place in January.  The page will remain live until January 31, 
2021.  
 
Evaluation 
First round of observations continue through December.   

 

Student Services 
Marketing/Recruiting 

 

 11/12  Virtual Recruitment Perry Meridian (95 students) 
 11/13  Virtual Recruitment Perry Meridian (88 students) 
 11/17  Directors of Guidance Meeting (Johnson County) 
 11/19  Virtual Recruitment Indian Creek (150 students) 
 11/20  Recruitment Greenwood (150 students) 

 

Student Services Coordinators are continuing to meet with students who are having issues.  Additionally, a few parent/teacher 
conferences have been held to work through student issues.  Lots of work is happening behind the scenes for the Governor’s 
Work Ethic program, working toward important December deadlines. 

 

Administration – Student Services Office 

Mrs. Beers and Mrs. Carpenter worked diligently on the Fall Count with Mrs. Showalter, including many late hours to assist our 
partner schools with the completion of their reports.  Dual Credit enrollment wrapped up for Ivy Tech and began for Ball State.  
COVID communication continues to flow through Central Nine staff, families and partner schools. 

 

Supportive Services 

December Highlights 



Student Services shared the new Program Guide and current enrollment timeline with School Counselors. We assisted in 
arranging interviews for four welding students with the Endress+Hauser Internship Program, and information for the Secret 
Santa gift exchange has been shared. 

 


